LOWER MILFORD TOWNSHIP will be closed to visitors beginning Tuesday, March 17, 2020 as a precaution to protect the health and safety of the staff, residents and the public due to the **COVID-19** (Coronavirus) pandemic.

Emergency fire, police and ambulance service remains fully functional and please continue to dial 9-1-1 for emergency assistance. All non-emergency requests for service or to report a road condition requiring attention, may contact the Lehigh County Dispatch by dialing 610-437-5252.

Requests for Township services may utilize the email option located on the Lower Milford Township website: https://www.lowermilford.org/contact or the department email addresses as listed on the website. You may also call the Township at 610-967-4949 and select the individual department extension.

ALL Township meetings are cancelled until further notice.

Please continue to monitor the Lower Milford Township website and Facebook pages for re-opening of the Township to visitors and re-scheduling of meetings.

Information concerning the Coronavirus may be obtained through the Lehigh County website:

https://www.lehighcounty.org/Departments/Emergency-Management-9-1-1

We appreciate your cooperation during this health crisis and the Board of Supervisors and Staff of Lower Milford Township will continue to monitor the situation.

LOWER MILFORD TOWNSHIP BOARD OF SUPERVISORS